
Reflecting on 2022, I feel a great sense of gratitude for our members and our employees. 
Entrusting a financial partner is an important decision and you’ve put that trust in us. 
As we embark on a new year, there is much to be thankful for. First, our credit union has 
a solid financial foundation to serve you. In 2022, our membership growth, loan growth, 
return on net assets, and net income growth came out strong, resilient, and full of 
momentum. We accomplished this while reducing our loan risk and remaining a strong 
and stable credit union committed to making a positive difference in our members’ and stable credit union committed to making a positive difference in our members’ 
financial lives.

Because of dedication and commitment, your credit union thrived and provided essential benefits to you
and your community. Last year, we added 558 new members. We made more than 2,700 loans for over 
$70 million for everything from houses and cars to motorcycles and boats. In addition, we sponsored over 
40 community events across our field of membership. Our Treasurer Report shows that we grew in assets 
to $321 million.  
With the ongoing success of FFCU, we offer a wealth of financial tools and other financial products and
services. In the past two years that I have served as your President/CEO, we’ve successfully launched a 
new core operating system and a new online and mobile banking platform that laid the foundation for 
future enhancements to our products and services. 
We created new mortgages, share certificates, and credit card offerings designed to enhance your financial 
journey. Our value to Give Back was exemplified with an increased return to you through higher savings 
dividends and increased investment with community partners. In addition to offering competitive savings 
and loan rates, we introduced exciting innovations to make our members’ banking lives more accessible, 
efficient, and secure than ever. We’ve increased the value of our Certificate and Money Market accounts by
steadily raising savings rates over the last few months. We continue to offer some of the most competitive 
rates without complicated requirements or having to jump through a bunch of hoops. rates without complicated requirements or having to jump through a bunch of hoops. 

Fremont Federal Credit Union will continue to strive to provide excellence in delivering the level of service 
our members deserve and expect. As we look forward to 2023, your credit union is gearing up to provide 
you with even more substantial enhancements and offerings that will make your life easier.

As we move into 2023 together, know that you’re our most important asset. So, I want to thank you and 
wish you and yours a happy, healthy, and prosperous New Year.

Nicholas Cray, President/CEO



For more informaaon go to any 
FFCU Branch 

Call 419-334-4434
Apply on the web at fremonncu.com
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returned to the
Nominating Committee by February 15, 2023.

1. John Lauer - Fremont City Auditor, Retired
2. Dudley Singer, Singer & Associates, Accountant
3. Cory Stine - Terra State Community College, 
    Executive Director Terra College Foundation
4. Bob Foster, Owner of Foster Auto Body
5. Paul Howard, FFCU Chief Financial Officer, Retired


